Minister Dacic in talks with Kingdom of Spain Government Representative in the Autonomous Region of .
Thursday, 25 October 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
met today in Seville with Alfonso Rodriguez Gémez de Celis, the representative of the
Government of the Kingdom of Spain in the Autonomous Region of Andalusia.

Minister Dacic voiced pleasure at his visit to Andalusia, underlining the importance of this
autonomous region which has a population similar to Serbia.

Serbian Foreign Minister stressed the importance of mutual support, while both interlocutors
underlined the importance of opening an Honorary Consulate of the Republic of Serbia in
Seville, expressing their expectation that excellent political relations would result in enhanced
economic cooperation between Andalusia and Serbia.




